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First name: Troy

Last name: Huckaby

Organization: Huckaby Bros Construction

Title: President

Comments: DEAR MS JACKSON,

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the past several

years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho.

 

After touring the site I was sad to see the mess that other mining left there. I feel as though that area will never

be cleaned up unless Midas is allowed to mine and then put in place their environmental clean up measures.

 

Living in Valley County for the past 15 years has been a roller coaster economically especially in Cascade. Midas

Gold would bring jobs and economic growth that is much needed. Midas has been involved in the community and

I believe would continue to be a vital part of who we are. As a business owner in Valley County have a company

that helps care for the community is important to me.


